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To Whom It Concerns, I've lived in Albany all of my life and we have always had the 

highest gas prices in the country because of the extra taxes we pay at the pump. I 

believe the amount we already pay should be enough to fix roads, streets, bridges 

etc. I have seen a few projects being worked on but it's hit and miss. Could we have 

an accounting of how that money is being spent? I think we need to be careful with 

taxpayers money. The State should not be trying to have a record number of Bills 

each session but perhaps looks at what can be corrected so people can VOTE on 

some of the things congressmen are passing without input from both parties or 

voters. 

Kristi Miller, Albany, OR 


